Richard Stallman comments on the Libraries proposal

1.2.  Published works resulting from government-funded research should be publicly available at no charge within a reasonable time frame.

This is not strong enough--it goes only part of the way to openaccess.  The standard definition of "open access" includes beingfreely redistributable, and that is vital.

Also, governments should arrange to ensure that journals allow open access to all articles, past and future.

1.3.  Facts and other public domain materials, and works lacking in creativity, should not be subject to copyright or copyright-like protections.

This is a good first step, but in order to avoid propaganda for the enemy, it would be better to avoid the propaganda term "protections" which is designed to equate use of a work with destroying the work. Calling them "restrictions" would be more appropriate.

1.4.  Consistent with the Berne Convention, the term of copyright should be the life of the author plus 50 years.  The term of copyright should not be extended retroactively.

This is a step in the right direction, but it ought to be written in a way that makes no positive endorsement of continuation of the Berne minimums.  There is no public interest in copyright that lasts even 50 years.  We should look beyond the changes that may be attainable today, to avoid prejudicing the further changes we may seek to achieve in the future.

2.5.  A library may convert material from one format to another to make it accessible to persons with disabilities.

This should not be limited to persons with disabilities, or to libraries.  Everyone should be free to convert any work from one format to another.

2.6.  In support of preservation, education or research, libraries and educational institutions may make copies of works still in copyright but not currently the subject of commercial exploitation.

Again, why just libraries?

3.3.  It should be permissible to circumvent a technological protection measure for the purpose of making a non-infringing use of a work.

This by itself is ineffective without also declaring that it is lawful to distribute the tools necessary to perform the circumvention.

Once again, "protection" should be changed to "restriction".  The term "protection" was popularized by copyright lawyers, who like its implications because they mostly work for those that hold or exercise

copyrights.  Rather than follow them in the choice of terminology that frames the issues their way, we would do well to use terminology that frames it our way.
